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Nursery notices… 

 

Forest School 

The Badgers have Forest School on a Thursday 

morning each week.  Please remenber that:  

children should be appropriately dressed at all 

times in order to protect them from both the 

weather, the mud and the sticks, stones and bits 

and bobs that can cause scratches etc. 

Please make sure your child brings a full waterproof 

‘all in one’, or ‘trouser and jacket’ combination – as 

well as layers, gloves and hats as it gets colder. 

If they do not have them they will have to stay 

behind in nursery.  Thank you x 
 

 
We would all like to extend our grateful thanks for 

all the kind and generous gifts we received from you 

at Christmas.  Everything was much appreciated x 
 

Please check your child’s tray everyday for 

important bits and pieces – no one wants to miss a 

birthday party invitation! 
 

Unfortunately, Miss Katie will be leaving us at the 

end of January as she is moves to a nursery much 

closer to home.  Our loss is Aubrey’s gain however, 

as she will clearly love seeing her mummy a bit more! 

We wish Katie well in her new job xx 

 

What is happening this term? 
Monday:         Dramatots  (badgers) 

Tuesday:        P.E. and Cooking    

Wednesday:   Music, French(badgers) and RugbyTots    

Thursday:      Forest School (badgers) 

Friday:          Celebration Assembly (badgers) 
 

Our theme for the next couple of weeks will be… 

 
 

In our phonics group activities we will look at 

alliteration, with our sound of the week g 
 “Alliteration occurs when words that start with the same 
sound (not just the same letter) are used repeatedly in a 

phrase or sentence.” 
e.g "Grandma and the Gruffalo giggled by the gate!" 

 
 

If you have calpol… 

stay away from nursery for 24hrs please 

If you have antibiotics… 

stay away from nursery for 48hrs please x 
 

The final funny word…  
What is yellow and dangerous? 

Shark infested custard! 
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